DT: December 19, 2018 4:00pm

TO: Madame Clerk, Lonnie McKechnie

FR: Jim Sykes, Assembly Member

RE: Notice of Reconsideration

This email serves as notice for reconsideration on an amendment to Ordinance 18-021, which was approved unanimously on 18 December 2018.

RECEIVED

DEC 19 2018 4110 pm CLERKS OFFICE

New information about the proposed amendment was coming in just prior to the meeting. In the rush to get it done and copied an in-progress document with incomplete information was distributed instead of the intended document.

A version of the correct document was available, but not the one distributed and read into the record. The Sutton community worked very diligently to craft this compromise for a good ordinance Boroughwide where all parties are supportive. The omitted language included operating hours during weekdays and a clarification that race events taking place on weekdays could enjoy weekend hours. It simply needs to be corrected and then it will really be done.

Thank you.

Jim Sykes